

from <u>your</u> Benefits Office Benefits Bulletin #10b-2024

## **OCTOBER 2024 BENEFITS BULLETIN**

October 28, 2024

## Benefits Department Closed October 29, 2024

Please be advised that the Benefits Department will be closed for training on Tuesday, October 29, 2024.

The Benefits staff will be available for urgent matters only. For non-urgent matters, you may reach out via email <a href="mailto:Benefits@ilwu13.org">Benefits@ilwu13.org</a> and we will contact you as soon as possible. Please make sure to include your full name and registration number on the subject line of your email.

We appreciate your patience and understanding.

In Solidarity,

Robin Leake
Benefits Officer

